#### SHARE:

#### Join Our Email List



**November 2022** 

## **2022 Grant Recipients**



We are pleased to announce that in 2022, the Idaho Episcopal Foundation will distribute \$44,954 in grant awards to parishes across the Diocese. This years' award winners... continue reading here >

2022 Bishop's BBQ



This year's Bishop's Barbecue was a huge success! Over 70 people filled the parish hall at Ascension, Twin Falls and took advantage of this invitation to engage the IEF. This was the first time in a long time for the Central and Eastern deaneries to come together in fellowship!

Everyone had a chance to visit with board members and the Bishop about the work of the Foundation.

Thank you to Nancy Koonce and her team at Ascension for a great evening. Thanks also to everyone who attended and we look forward to next year!



## **NEW IEF DIRECTOR**



We are pleased to announce our new IEF Director, Janet Hasson! Janet moved to Boise a couple of years ago after retiring from the newspaper/publishing world. She began volunteering at the All Saints Friendship Meals and it was through All Saints that she learned about the Idaho Episcopal Foundation and it's mission.

Since retiring from the corporate world, Janet has been looking for a purpose-driven role with an organization that aligns with her beliefs and the IEF Director was the perfect match. She is

excited to continue the mission of the foundation and is looking forward to meeting everyone throughout the Diocese!

# If you would like to get in touch with Janet, please email at foundation@idahodiocese.org or call at (208) 345-4440.



### www.foundation.episcopalidaho.org



Idaho Episcopal Foundation, Inc. | 1858 West Judith Lane, Boise, ID 83705

<u>Unsubscribe foundation@idahodiocese.org</u>

<u>Update Profile</u> | <u>Constant Contact Data Notice</u>

Sent by foundation@idahodiocese.org powered by

